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NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS / REQUEST FOR BIDS

Kennebec Valley Community College is conducting a competitive bid process for the WHITNEY RESTROOM RENOVATIONS at the KVCC Campus in Fairfield, Maine. Bids will be opened and read aloud at the KVCC Carter Hall Multipurpose Room, 92 Western Avenue, in Fairfield, Maine 04937 at 2:00 p.m. on    Thursday,
25. March, 2021.

The renovation project includes: select removals-, concrete-, architectural-, mechanical-, electrical-, plumbing-works, all in existing spaces.

The detailed Notice to Contractors and Subcontractors will be on the Bureau of General Services website: https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business- opportunities, and the KVCC website: https://www.kvcc.me.edu/about- kvcc/overview/tenders-procurement-notices/


